
       

CCB Committee Meeting 2/10/24 

Opened:   

1. Welcome by Tony  

Present: Tony, Scotty, Kerry, Kris, Gus , Mark, Aaron 

Apologies: Dave, Racheal, Murray, Rebecca, Jarrad, Geoff 
  

Discussion 

 

By 
2. Previous 

minutes of 
Committee 
4/0924   

3.Correspondence 

 

 

 

4. Business Arising 

 

5. Treasurer’s 
Report 

 

6. MD’s Report 

 

 

7. Other Business 

 

 

 

 

 

Confirmation of previous minutes to be carried 
over to November meeting 

 

• Still no response from RSL after asking for 
$2000 towards uniforms. Kris read out 
letter that was composed by Gus. 

• Letter sent to a band member with 
grievance. They have been informed of a 
Grievance Committee which is to be 
formed. 

None 

 

See attached 

 30Th Anniverasary badges were purchased 

 

None this month. Murray is overseas 

 

7.1 Setting a budget. Murray has asked for $1500 
for music. The committee has agreed.  

Moved by Tony seconded by Kris  

7.2 Selection of a deputy conductor. There 
was some discussion but further discussion at the 
next meeting.  

7.3 Recruitment for COS members as nothing 
has been done as yet. Scotty has started a 
spreadsheet with all the schools in the area. 

Kris 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scotty 

 

 

 

Murray 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony and 
Committee 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

Scotty to approach Rachael again to be the 
liaison officer for the COS Band.  

7.4      Advertising, design and delivery of pull up 
props and banners. Scotty approached a person, 
but they are too busy. Dave is to be approached 
as he knows a lot of business people in the 
Camden area. 

7.5.     Sponsorship: What can we offer? David 
again will be asked to be involved to approach 
businesses in the Camden area. Further 
discussion about the levels. Platinum, Gold, Silver 
and Bronze and how much. 

7.6.     Potential concert venue. Kris suggested 
Mawarra P.S. as we can get the venue for next to 
nothing. Scotty suggested the community hall at 
Oran Park. Narellan Community Hall was also 
mentioned. Further discussion at the next 
meeting. 

Mark to approach Zoe from Camden Council 
about potential venues.  

7.7      Christmas Function Tuesday 17th 
December. Gus wanted to know what we were 
doing to put it on the website. WE discussed at 
the last meeting that we would self-cater eg each 
section to bring certain food.  

7.8.    Christmas concert at new Picton 
Entertainment Hub combining with Wollondilly 
Concert Band 22nd December  

Geoff approached about Carols at Claymore. A 
Government of Housing initiative. This is on the 
same day as Carols on the Hill. Speak to Murray 
about final decision.  

Meeting closed 7.47pm 

Minutes prepared by Kris Took  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


